
 

This week in Nursery 

7th February, 2022 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children listened well to their 
friends during circle time this week. We 
spoke about how it is important to 
show ‘respect’ (one of our school 
values) to each other.  

                            C.L. 
 
We listened to the story, ‘We’re going 
on a bear hunt’ and had a go at re-
telling the story together. The children 
were very good at doing all the different 
sound effects.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children continue to enjoy their PE lessons. This week we were practising 
our ball skills including rolling a ball to a partner, throwing and catching a 
ball and dribbling a ball around some cones.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have enjoyed a variety 
of different number songs including 
‘5 little speckled frogs’ and ‘5 little 
ducks. They have also been 
practising number recognition and 
counting skills.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘e’. 
We thought of lots of different 
things beginning with ‘e’. The 
children enjoyed playing ‘silly soup’ 
too where they had to find all the 
ingredients that begin with ‘e’.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
This week the children have enjoyed 
sharing their photographs of where 
they have been exploring in the past. It 
was lovely to see them talk so excitedly 
about their ‘adventures’. 

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed free painting 
and also have had fun making a collage 
of the bear hunt story.   
 

Special Notices: 
 
Next week, on Monday or Tuesday, depending on the weather, we are 
hoping to go on a bear hunt with the children, outside. Please remember 
to send your child with a hat, scarf and gloves if the forecast looks like 
it could be cold! Thank you 
 


